
 

6 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Bishop Wordsworth’s School is delighted to be supporting the Wooden Spoon Schools 2017/18 
Campaign at the Bryanston U15 & U18 Rugby 7s Tournament on 11 March. 

Wooden Spoon is the children’s charity of rugby, funding life-changing projects across the UK and 
Ireland to support children and young people with disabilities or facing disadvantage. They fund a 
range of projects, which are not just rugby-focused, supporting approximately 70 projects a year 
including respite and medical treatment centres, sensory rooms, specialist playgrounds and 
community-based programmes. 

Core values of passion, integrity, teamwork and fun are at the heart of everything. The Schools 
Campaign provides pupils with a fun experience in working together for the benefit of those less 
fortunate than themselves. The aim is to have 10,000 students wearing the distinctive Wooden 
Spoon stripy socks during the 2017/18 season. 

Bishop Wordsworth’s School has joined in with other schools, colleges and universities across the 
country in dressing sports teams in O’Neill’s Wooden Spoon socks. Socks cost £10 per pair with £5 
of this going direct to Wooden Spoon.  
 

For those who wish to join in with the fun, but are not playing on the day there is also the 
opportunity to purchase Wooden Spoon dress socks, so no one has to miss out. Every penny 
donated to Wooden Spoon will go to supporting deserving good causes in your local area. 
 

The socks are available to all Bishop Wordsworth’s School pupils, the U15 & U18 teams will sport 
the Wooden Spoon socks for the occasion and all boys may wear them in games at training that 
week. Please make payment via Scopay including size of sock. 

Please pay online via:  www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for online account set up).  Please enter on 
scopay the size you require, if you click on the item the size options should appear.  
 

In addition to this we also hope that friends and family of the boys might be willing to sponsor teams 
on a per point basis. Below is a link to a page where sponsors can make pledges which will then be 
collated so that we can provide a running total of how much money has been raised at various 
points during the day.  I have included the pool stages below. 

https://www.bryanston.co.uk/woodenspoon 

Finally I would like to thank you for supporting Wooden Spoon; together we can change children’s 
lives through the power of rugby.  

Kind regards 

 

Richard Demain-Griffiths 
Director of Sport 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk
https://www.bryanston.co.uk/woodenspoon


  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

U15 tournament:    U18 tournament: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group A Group B Group C 

Bishop Wordsworth’s 
 

Downside Colston's 

Canford 
 

Kingswood Ivybridge 

Christ College Brecon 
 

Millfield Kings Bruton 

Taunton 
 

St Benedict's Prior Park 

Group D 
 

Group E Group F 

Bryanston 
 

Bristol Grammar School Beechen Cliff 

Dauntsey's 
 

Clifton Bryanston Development 

Hartpury 
 

Churchers College King Edward's Bath 

Portsmouth Grammar School 
 

Sherborne Wellington School 

Group A Group B 

Bryanston Sherborne 

Taunton Totton 

Portsmouth Grammar School Devizes 

Downside Bishops Wordsworth 

Wellington School KES Bath 


